
From: Hannah Curtis <hcurtis@lincstrust.co.uk>  
Sent: 25 January 2024 14:41 
To: Birkwood, Lauren <Lauren.Birkwood@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/23/0392 ; Land off London Road, Kirton, Boston PE20 1JE 

 

 
Hi Lauren,  
 
Thank you for providing more information and context for this application. 
 
In this instance, LWT has no further comments.  
 
Thank you. Kind regards, 
 
Hannah 
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